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Anglers hurriedly picked up their fishing equipment and rushed to the Bugibba quay yesterday, as word spread that exceptional numbers of bogue (vapl) were sighted int
wrea. And to make fishing more attractive it appeared that the hogue were of a bigger size than usual. Photo: Darrin Zammit Lupi




